Homestead Nebraska PW – Moderators Report – Terri Sherman
My first year as Moderator of Homestead PW is coming to a close. We have had a wonderful year. 

Homestead planned and held Spring Gatherings in the north and the south within Homestead Presbytery. They were held in Hickman and Wayne. Each event was filled with music and food and the messages were very inspiring. We had a total of 157 in attendance at those meetings. A local pastor presented a Horizon’s bible Study overview at each gathering. For our hands on project our ladies brought books that were given to a local women’s shelter. I didn’t get a count at Wayne but the ones I took to the Friendship Home numbered over 100.
Just this past week several from Homestead Presbytery traveled to Louisville Kentucky for the Churchwide Gathering. It was 3 days filled with seminars, meals, speakers and lots of wonderful music.  
We are busy planning our fall gathering that will be held this year at Cedar Bluffs on October 6th. Our special guest will be Joe Starita, author of the One Book One PWPH book entitled - “Warrior of the People”. He will talk about the research he did while writing the book about Susan La Flesche, America’s First Native American doctor who was from Nebraska. Listen to her story & the struggle that she & her people endured.  The day will include reports from General Assembly and the Churchwide Gathering that were attended by our PW members 

Many in Homestead will be starting their Horizon’s Bible study for the winter session. This years study is “Gods Promise – I am with you”.  

I am very proud of my board and everything they had done this year. Can’t wait to see what God has in store for us next year. God bless you and keep you safe and well until we see you again. 

